
Letter of Interest in Church Homeschooling 

Curriculum Sharing 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, ZIP Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. My name is [Your Name], and I am a member of [Church 

Name]. I am writing to express my interest in collaborating with fellow church members to share 

and develop homeschooling curriculum resources. 

As a dedicated parent and educator, I believe that the sharing of knowledge and resources within 

our church community can greatly benefit our homeschooling efforts. I would like to propose the 

idea of a curriculum-sharing group where we can exchange materials, ideas, and support one 

another in our homeschooling journeys. 

I am particularly interested in [specific subjects or topics], and I hope to connect with others who 

have similar interests. It would be wonderful to host regular meetings or workshops to facilitate 

this sharing of resources. 

If you are interested in this idea or have any suggestions, please feel free to reach out. I would 

love to discuss this further and explore how we can work together to support our homeschooling 

families. 

Thank you for considering this opportunity. I look forward to hearing from you soon. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


